
June 24, 1997 

 

 

 

James P. Johnston, Esq. 

The Johnston Law Offices, P.A. 

800 N. Market 

P.O. Box 3089 

Wichita, KS 67201-3089 

 

Dear Mr. Johnston: 

 

Thank you for your June 16, 1997 letter regarding your client, Robert Griel Vinson. 

 

The Review Board was established by the President John F. Kennedy Assassination Records 

Collection Act of 1992.  The law mandates that the Review Board oversee the identification, review, 

and release of records related to the assassination of President Kennedy.  We are not involved in an 

investigation of the assassination. 

 

If Mr. Vinson has any materials that relate to the assassination of President Kennedy, and he would 

like to make them available, please let us know. 

 

I have enclosed a brochure about the Review Board.  I hope that this information clarifies the work 

and the authority of the Review Board.  Please do not hesitate to contact me at (202) 724-0088, ext. 

253 if you have any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer 

 

enclosure 


